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Revelation 12:6·· And the woman fled into the wilderness, where she has a 
place prepared by God, that they should feed her there a 
thousand two hundred and sixty days. 

 [7] - References: 

· Look!  I would go far away in flight, I would lodge in the 
wilderness. (Psalms 55:7) 

· When he looked, why, there at his head was a round cake upon 
heated stones and a jug of water.  And he began to eat and drink, 
after which he lay down again. (1 Kings 19:6) 

· Untruth and the lying word put far away from me.  Give me 
neither poverty nor riches.  Let me devour the food prescribed for 
me. (Proverbs 30:8) 

· And I will cause my two witnesses to prophesy a thousand two 
hundred and sixty days dressed in sackcloth. (Revelation 11:3) 

· But the two wings of the great eagle were given the woman, that 
she might fly into the wilderness to her place, there is where she 
is fed for a time and times and half a time away from the face of 
the serpent. (Revelation 12:14) 

· Make the place of your tent more spacious.  And let them stretch 
out the tent cloths of your grand tabernacle.  Do not hold back.  
Lengthen out your tent cords, and make those tent pins of yours 
strong. (Isaiah 54:2) 

· And I began to hear the man clothed with the linen, who was up 
above the waters of the stream, as he proceeded to raise his 
right hand and his left hand to the heavens and to swear by the 
One who is alive for time indefinite;  It will be for an appointed 
time, appointed times and a half.  And as soon as there will have 
been a finishing of the dashing of the power of the holy people to 
pieces, all these things will come to their finish. (Daniel 12:7) 

 


